
7.2 
7.2 Secondary Dwelling Units (SDUs) in the Rural Area 
 
The City is actively engaged in developing Zoning By-law regulations for 
secondary dwelling units in the urban area.  City Council directed that staff 
consider regulations for additional dwelling units within a home for the rural 
area.  Staff is also looking at detached SDU’s.  Many of the regulations in 
the information material would apply in a rural context.  
 
Through the City of Hamilton’s Engage Hamilton Public Engagement 
Portal, there is information about the topic as well as a survey you can 
take, specifically focused on the rural area.  
 
Visit the project page located at 
https://engage.hamilton.ca/residentialzoningproject at any time for updates 
and to view current and archived material.  
 

https://engage.hamilton.ca/residentialzoningproject

